
“SHINE AS A LIGHT IN THE WORLD” 
Matthew 5:16

St. Mary’s News

Newsletter No: 19
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome back to school. I hope you have all had a wonderful 

half term break. Hopefully, during the holiday, you were able to 

complete some walking for our Lent appeal of raising funds for 

the IRFC Earthquake appeal. The staff have been very busy and 

have started to add up their miles by going on extended dog 

walks, getting lost at country parks and one member of staff 

managed to clock up 22,417 steps (16.23 km) in just one walk! 

In worship next week we want to share as many photos of the 

staff and children of St Mary’s working together to support the 

appeal. Please do let us know via email or Dojo where you have 

been and how far you have managed to walk. All sponsorship 

money is due in please on Wednesday 29
th

March.

We have had a wonderful busy week at school with two new after 

school clubs starting. A big thank you to Mrs. Dodd and Miss 

Whitaker for launching our Gardening Club and a warm St 

Mary’s welcome to the TMA team who are running introductory 

martial arts sessions for our children.

On Thursday, this week children in Key Stage 2 had the 

opportunity to take part in Level One Bikeability. The children 

did really well, and our instructor even commented that, if they 

were older, he would consider some children for Level 2! Within 

the federation we offer the higher levels at Brewood Middle 

Academy so children will have chance to complete these as they 

get older.

Have a wonderful weekend and see you all on Monday.

Many thanks

Mrs. N R Brennan

This term, Silver Birch have been learning about the 'History of 
Transport', we were very lucky to have a visit from Ms Foxall

with her two tractors. The children enjoyed comparing the old 
and new tractors. The children in Silver Birch have also looked at 
the artist L.S. Lowry, we have been enthusiastic to spend time in 
the art room creating our own examples of art in the same style 

as our focussed artist. Well done for all of your super learning 
Silver Birch!



14th March Mothering Sunday lunch 
EYFS to year 1

15th March Mothering Sunday lunch 
Year 2,3 and 4

16th March Rock steady concert 
2:30pm – parents 
welcome.

20th March Willow leading worship –
parents welcome, 230pm

23rd March Parents book look at 
2:45pm

24th March Non uniform day for an 
Easter egg donation.

28th March Academy Photography -
Class leavers and 
individual photographs.

29th March Parents Evening –
Information to follow.

20th April Mini Medics - for years 
2,3 and 4

27th April Red, White and Blue –
St Georges Day.

28th April International Day of 
Dance workshop at 
Brewood.

26th – 27th

April
Bookfair

1st May May Day – School 
closed.

Cherry

Congratulations to all our classes who have 
reached our government’s expectation of 96% 

or above..

Class Pupil

Cherry Ava

Willow Linkon

Oak Amelia

Silver Birch Kaden

Sycamore John-Brian

A massive well done to all children 
for all their hard work this week. 
We are proud to call you a part of 

our St Mary’s Family

Star of the week

Willow Oak

Silver 
Birch

Sycamore

97.3% 94.9%

96.4% 100%

90%



World book day
St Mary’s children looking amazing!



Nursery, Reception and year 1
14th March

All Mothers, Nan’s Aunties will be invited to a 
mother’s day lunch. Information to follow. 

Year 2, 3 and 4 
15th March
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